

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993

Fax: 0151 625 0332 E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

20th October 2017

jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS

Dear Parents,

Visit to War Memorial Mon 13th November Year 2

In conjunction with our topic about Remembrance Day, Mrs C Roberts would like to take the Year 2 children, weather permitting, to the war memorial in West Kirby on Monday 13th November. If you have any objections and would rather your child did not take part in this activity please let Mrs C Roberts know as soon as possible. A first aider will also be accompanying the children on the visit.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway

Headteacher







